
Week of Oct. 28: 
Head-to-head traffic ends.
U.S. Route 54 remains
reduced to one lane in
each direction from the
Missouri River to Missouri
Boulevard.
All current ramp closures
will remain in place. 

Week of Nov. 4:
Normal traffic patterns
resume:

All lanes reopen.
All exits reopen.

RETURNING TO NORMAL

Construction is expected to wrap up and
traffic return to normal the week of 
Nov. 4. 

Originally planned to end in mid-October,
the joint deterioration on both the west
and eastbound bridges were more
extensive than anticipated and required
additional work and time. 

The deterioration is likely caused by
weather, water, and salt that collected
near this area and caused the steel to
corrode. 

TIMEFRAME EXTENDED

WHERE TRAFFIC IMPACTWHAT WHEN
Bridge rehabilitations to

extend the life to two vital
overpasses in Jefferson City.

 

0.6 miles between just
south of the Missouri River
and Missouri Boulevard. 

Phase 1: July 15 - Sept. 16.
Phase 2: Sept. 17 - 

week of Nov. 4.

U.S. Route 54 narrowed to
a single lane of traffic, each

direction, for 0.6 miles.
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Westbound U.S. Route 54 will
remain in the same configuration
it is now until the week of Nov.
4. Continue to use all lanes until
the merge point.


